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Date Claimers 

Year 3 Big Bang Incursion 29/10/24-$15 payment is due by 22/10/24 
Swimming commences Wednesday 06/11/24:-PAR, PCJ, PKM, P/1, 3AC 5/6NH- $15 payment is due by 31/10/24 

P&C Trivia Night – 01/11/24 
 

Principal’s Message:   
Click here for a video message from Mr Holmes 
 

Welcome all to Term 4 – in hindsight, I cannot believe how quick this year has flown!  It has been positive to see the 
students transition into a new term with the support of our wonderful staff.  Classes are commencing their new units 
of work, revisiting routines and expectations for calm and predictable classrooms, and enjoying their renewed time 
together. 
 

Next week, Term 4 class newsletters will be shared via email. 
 

Strategic Planning: 
This term, Norris Road SS will be working through strategic planning for 2025 to 2028.  This process is initiated via our 
school review, with key improvement strategies key in this planning.  During this process we will be looking for the 
input of our stakeholders, parent/care community and students to join that of our staff to guide our vision.  This vision 
will help keep us on track to even improve school improvement!  Look out for these opportunities across the term. 
 
 

Calendar of Events 

Term 4 Week 2 

Monday 07 October • Public Holiday - King’s Birthday   

Tuesday 08 October • Junior choir 1st break 

• Senior Assembly 1:45 pm in hall 

Wednesday 09 October • Swimming lessons commence for classes:- 3BK, 3CM, 3JH, 3KW, 5DC, 5ET, 
5JC 

Thursday 10 October • 8:00 am NRSS Strings Ensemble rehearsal Year 4 students in Music room 

• Instrumental Music lessons  

Friday 11 October • Free Dress Day -  see flyer below 
Term 4 Week 3 

Monday 14 October • Prep choir practise 1st break 

Tuesday 15 October • Junior choir 1st break 

• Junior Assembly 1:45pm in hall 

Wednesday 16 October • Year 6 Camp - Apex Youth Camp – Yandina 

• Swimming lessons 2nd week for classes:-3BK, 3CM, 3JH, 3KW, 5DC, 5ET, 5JC 

• Senior choir 2nd break in hall 

Thursday 17 October • Year 6 Camp – Apex Youth Camp - Yandina 

• 8:00 am NRSS Strings Ensemble rehearsal Year 4 students in Music room 

• Instrumental Music lessons 

Friday 18 October • Year 6’s return from Camp by 2:30 pm 

https://youtu.be/CiJrj_nYWf8
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2025 Prep Enrolment: 
We are moving toward the point of our planning, and orientation for Prep in 2025.  If you have a child of Prep age 
(born between July 2019 and June 2020 inclusive), please contact the office to collect an enrolment pack! 
 
Cyber Safety: 
The world has changed so much since I was a child.  The proliferation of social media has been a blessing but also a 
curse.  From a school perspective, we request that you adhere to age guidelines for social media – eSafety Guide.  If 
you still wish your child to use social media, please ensure you are monitoring their use.  Apart from the addictive and 
concerning nature of some social interactions on social media, there can be further dangers. 
 

Under no circumstances should the school be referred to in non-official social media accounts. 
 
Swimming: 
This term we will have Prep (inc. P/1), Year 3, Year 5 (inc. 5/6) swimming in our water safety programs.  These water 
safety programs are mandated through our delivery of curriculum for Prep to Year 6.  I want to thank Liza Dunlop our 
Junior PE teacher, for her time, effort and expertise in this area. 
 
Please ensure students come prepared for swimming.  Jewellery is to be removed prior to swimming, and may not be 
taped.  This is an expectation of our Curriculum Activity Risk Assessment for swimming.  These are developed by 
Department of Education and provide firm guidelines around ensuring safe participation.  We appreciate parent and 
carer cooperation around this. 
 
Have a great week! 
Mr Holmes 

 

Voluntary Contribution:  
Thank you to families who have already contributed. Your payment is very much appreciated. The suggested 
contribution amount is $60 per student, capped at $120 per family for 2024, however any amount will be greatly 
appreciated. 
Voluntary financial contribution payment can be made:- 

• directly into the school bank account, BSB 064 124 Account 000 904 99 ensuring the payment  
reference includes the student’s name and characters VFC eg. Sam Smith VFC   

• in person at the office using eftpos or credit card between 8:00 am – 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

 

 
 
 
P&C Trivia Night- Save the Date- Friday 1 November: 
 
Planning for our 18+ Trivia Night is well underway. 
 
Tickets sales released soon! 
 
We have had some amazing prizes donated for our raffles and silent 
auction and we can't wait to share more information with you in the 
next newsletter! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-topics/esafety-guide
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If you require any more information or clarification please phone the office on 3261 0777  
or email admin@norrisroadss.eq.edu.au  

Thank you!  
  

Please note: Notices and/or events in this calendar may have to be altered or changed. If this occurs, wherever possible, notice will be given.  

mailto:admin@norrisroadss.eq.edu.au

